
 

 
 

 
 
 

State and School Employees 

Health Insurance Management Board 

 

Public Meeting Notice 

 
The next meeting of the State and School Employees Health 

Insurance Management Board will be held at 9:00 a.m. on 

Wednesday, August 25, 2021.  Due to COVID-19 social 

distancing guidelines, the meeting will be held via telephone 

conference call.  If you are interested in attending the meeting 

by telephone, please email amanda.murphy@dfa.ms.gov. 

 

For further information, contact the Office of Insurance, 

Department of Finance and Administration at 601-359-3411.    
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